
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Marcellus Township 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the August 5, 2025 Special Election, is 
scheduled for Thursday, July 24, 2025 at 5:00pm, at the Marcellus Township Hall, 463 W. Main St., 
Marcellus, Michigan. 
 
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the program and computer used to tabulate the 
results of the election have been prepared in accordance with the law (MCL 168-798). 
 
 
Darcie L Plummer 
Marcellus Township Clerk  
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